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The State of Connecticut Department of Education is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all qualified persons and does not discriminate in 
any employment practice, education program, or educational activity on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disabi lity, age, religion or any other basis prohibited 
by Connecticut state and/or federal nondiscrimination laws. Inquiries regarding the Department of Education’s nondiscrimination policies should be directed to the Af-
firmative Action Administrator, State of Connecticut Department of Education, 25 Industrial Park Road, Middletown, CT 06457-1543, 860-807-2071. 
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Did you know…..SCHOOL NURSES can refer a child to Make-A-Wish®! 

 

Often it is difficult for families to think beyond the daily routine of hospital visits, treatments and medication.  Healthcare 

professionals like YOU are an important referral resource.  

 

A wish-come-true can 

positively impact a child’s health status and state of mind 

help children and families endure the stress of treatments and the uncertainty of facing a life-threatening medical con-

dition. 

 

Who is eligible for a wish? 

To be eligible, at the time of referral a child must: 

 be between 2½ and 18 years old; 

 be diagnosed with a life-threatening medical condition – one that is progressive, degenerative or malignant    

    that has placed the child’s life in jeopardy; and 

 not have received a wish from another wish-granting organization. 

 

Does a child need to be diagnosed as terminally ill? 

NO!  Many wish kids go on to lead long, fulfilling lives after their Make-A-Wish experience. 

 

Make-A-Wish CT will grant over 220 wishes to Connecticut children this year.  The magic of a wish helps children TO 

GO…, TO BE…, TO HAVE…, TO MEET…. 

 

You can start the magic by referring a child….. 

 Call or email Susan Carron, Medical Outreach Manager:  203-880-6977  scarron@ct.wish.org 

 Visit www.ct.wish.org/refer to fill out an online inquiry form 

 

 

 

Make-A-Wish® Connecticut 

126 Monroe Turnpike  Trumbull, CT  06611  203-261-9044 

www.ct.wish.org 
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